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Clay County Prosecutor's Office Announces Hearing 

in Andrew Lester Case 
 

 

 

LIBERTY, MO – On Friday, February 14, 2025, Andrew Lester is scheduled to appear before the 

court for a hearing regarding State of Missouri v. Andrew Lester in the April 2023 shooting of 

Ralph Yarl. The hearing is scheduled for 1:30pm in Division Four of the Rooney Justice Center.   

 

Ralph Yarl and his family will be present for the hearing. A press conference will be held 45 

minutes after the proceedings in the court rotunda.  Clay County Prosecuting Attorney Zach 

Thompson will discuss the case status, next steps and answer questions related to the process.  
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